
& On Tuesday, November 17, 1970 the 
Pickwick Book Club was entertained at the 

Christian Church Bazzar and Luncheon by Mrs. 
ds eh. Procgor, Jr. 

After a delicious three course Buffet 
luncheon, a short business meeting was conducted 
by Vice President, Yevonne Deyton. The 
Secretary, Janice Merritt gave the name, age 
and other particulars concerning the Foster 
child that the group will help at Christmas. 
After discussion, it was voted to ask each 
member for $1.00 toward the gifts. Several 
members volunteered to buy certain items for 
this child, (33 year old boy). Yevonne Deyton 
will head the Committee for thés project, with 
B. A. Ward helping. 

Guests for the meeting were Harriet 
Wooten, and Elizabeth Copeland. Our guests 
donated money toward our Christmas Project. 
Books were exchanged, fines collected, and the 
meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Janice Merritt 

Secretary 

November 17, 1970 

 


